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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Phonics – DB Primary 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  
 
As you are aware, the Government has said that children can come back to school this 
week. For those children who remain at home, home schooling should still continue to take 
place daily. With regards to phonics, please make sure you are visiting the reading page on 
DB primary every day. There you will find a link to Ruth Miskin’s online sessions and your 
child’s weekly phonics book they are expected to read.  
 
It is very important children still continue to access phonic lessons as part of their journey 
into becoming amazing readers. A text will be sent out at 9 o’clock every weekday to 
remind you to log on and visit the reading page to make sure all children that are not at 
school are continuing to practice their phonic knowledge from home.  
 
If you need any help, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or myself 
and we will assist you in any way we can. 
 
Take care. 
 
Ms Milligan 
Phonics Lead  
 


